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Minutes of Special Meeting of Kirkham Town Council held on Tuesday 5th August 2014 
 Present: The Mayor Councillor J. Cameron (in the Chair) Councillors K. Beckett, P. Hodgson, M. McIver, E. Oades, E. Silverwood, K Wright
1.
No apologies received from Cllr Hardy

2.
Declarations of interest: Members were reminded that in accordance with the Local 
Authorities Code of Conduct Act 2007 (part 2) and Councils Standing Orders any 
pecuniary or other interests should be declared. No declarations received.
3.
Charges for Kirkham Junior Football Club


A meeting had been held with representatives of Kirkham Junior Football Club and 
there were a number of items in the terms and conditions that were clarified and also 
that we would amend the payments to pay in stages.


Also our current costs were explained to KJFC and it was agreed by all at the meeting 
that the charges would have to be increased.

This was reported to all Councillors.


The current rate charged and KTC costs were discussed and it was proposed that the 
charges for the current year 2014/2015 would be as the attached sheet.


It was also discussed, that the new charges may be difficult for KJFC to accept at this 
late date, so KTC would be open to discuss charges and even to invoicing on a 
monthly scheme, depending on how many games are played each month.

4.
Fracking


It was discussed that KTC had received a number of letters regarding the two fracking 
planning applications in the Fylde.


It was stated that while Lancashire County Council had the plans and KTC would not 
be consulted, we as representatives of the Kirkham area pass on the letters and also 
state that while we were not against fracking, we would want to ensure all safety 
factors, regulations and consideration for residents, who would be affected by any 
development.
5.
WSH

It was stated that our contractor (Wareing) would be starting the roof week 
commencing 18/08/2014. The scaffolding had already been erected.


KJFC had been informed that there would be no access to the building until the roof 
work, drainage, cleaning and Legionnaires testing had been completed. 

6.
Staffing


Cllr McIver did a presentation on behalf of the staffing committee, regarding 
hours and payments for staff. A number of questions were asked and answers 
discussed.


It was agreed that the committee report back at the next Council meeting with their 
proposals regarding hours, payment and job specification.

Date and time of next meeting:  Tuesday 2nd September 2014 7pm Council Offices Moor Street Kirkham
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